
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Contact: Greg Giordano (727) 847-8179 

Date: September 21, 2023 

 

Tax Collector’s West Pasco Government Center Office is Undergoing 

Renovations: 

All Services Except Driver License Services Are Available 

 

The Pasco Tax Collector’s Office at the West Pasco Government Center (8731 Citizens Drive, 

New Port Richey FL  34654) is undergoing renovations. The office is expected to return to full 

service late in October 2023. During the remodel all services, except driver license and birth 

certificate services, will be available during normal business hours which are Monday through 

Friday: 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM (only Pasco County residents are served between 4:00 PM and 5:00 

PM). 

 

Customers who may need driver license and/ or birth certificate assistance are encouraged to 

visit our Gulf Harbors office located at 4720 U.S. Highway 19, New Port Richey, 

FL  34652.  Normal business hours at this location are Monday through Friday: 8:30 AM to 5:00 

PM and Saturday 8:30 AM to NOON. Saturday hours are reserved for residents of Pasco County 

only.  We appreciate your understanding during this period of remodeling. 

 



For more information about services and locations please visit www.pascotaxes.com or call our 

Centralized Call Center at (727) 847-8032, (813) 235-6076 or (352) 521-4338.  
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